ATTENTION LOVELLS TOWNSHIP TAXPAYERS

Effective March 5%, 2021 the State of MI permits the gathering
of up to 25 people at the Lovells Twp. Hall, provided that
physical distancing is maintained and all persons are masked.

Due to the above changes in the Ml “Gatherings & Face Mask
Order” the Lovells Twp. Board of Review is allowed to offer
BOTH virtual and in-person meetings with taxpayers. The in-
person meetings will be held at the Twp. Hall, 8405 Twin Bridge
Rd. on Monday, March 8™, 2021 from 3 PM to 9 PM and on
Wednesday, March 10", 2021 from 9 AM to 3 PM.

Virtual meetings with taxpayers will be held via telephonic
remote access (TRA) and the directions for connecting to a
virtual meeting are explained in every taxpayers’ “Notice of
Assessment” which were mailed to all taxpayers last month.

If you have any questions about this notice feel free to contact
Gary Neumann, (H) 989-349-9848 or (O) 989-348-9215, the
Secretary of the 2021 Lovells Twp. Board of Review.



